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PUBLIC U T I L I 1  r’ L‘iiI~i~tIS510N 
March 26,2004 F It I :-i c c L if r l  K 

Pubtic Utility Commission 
1701 N. Congress Ave. 
Austin.TX78711 
Am: FUig Clerk 

Ra: Docket Numbur 23429 

1 am writing to express my serious concerns about the transmission limes scheduled for completion 
in May by Entergy along the border of Harper’s Landing. These lmas will cause sedous damage to the 
property values, aoathetics, safety, and quiet mjommt of the property in Herpa’s Landing. 

the time the plads wore nubmitted, En- stated that anly two homes were within 200 &at of the proposed 
lmss. The plan waa approved by tho Commission in Septambm, 2001. However, those plans were delayed 
by over two years h u m  Of aafaty isews. I, like all otha reaidenb of Harper’s Landing, wan nwer 
informed of the plans to construct tranrrmiseim linas whcn I pllrchased my home. 

Sinco thb original plans were submitted to tho Commission. over 45 homes have beon built within 
200 faet of the p r o p o d  path of the tranemisSion lines. purthamors, doma of mors homes now lie withiu 
400 feet of the propossd path of the lines. Additionally, domm of mom homes are pLennoed to bo built in 
the immediato Mure within 150-200 feet of the power lines. HarpcF’s Landing Park, where hundreds of 
chi kc^ phy and dm, is within 1000 foat of the proposed path. Them n u m b  are quite disturbink 

As Enter@ has bogun to oonstruct this lho, they have removed a coneidaable amount of 
vegetation and hratation tbpt provided a bmiw h existing railroad tracls. The removal has 
significantly increased the noise pollution in Hsrpa’e Landing from botb the talltoad ira& end the nearby 
intepstate. 

The p h  for this line were submitbd to the Public Utilitias Commission in December, 2000. At 

As a resideat of Harper’s Landing, I haw had no input 88 to the p m p e d  path of these linea. 
Obviouely, dramatic changes haw 00curred sinca tho plan was originally submitted to the commission. 1 
am fully confident that the Commission will M e  this into aooount and withdraw it8 approval of the 
Certificate of Conveniencs and Nwwsity for this transmission line. 

To allow this transmission line to go hrward would be a great monatary losa to myself and the 
other resideata of Harps’s Landing without any compensation. Further, the safety and enjoyment oftbe 
residants will be at stake. 

A reasonable dtomative would be to we one of the other propwad routes in EffSYs Application 
for Certificab of Convohience and lueoessity, or to have the linea bded  below ground in the area of 
Harper’s Landing. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
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